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Single Use Plastic Ban 

The "Avoid Single-Use Plastic" programme was initiated by our Social Welfare Club and Green 

Club, with the objective of reducing plastic waste and promoting sustainable practices within our 

student community. 

In this connection, various strategies were implemented to educate, engage, and encourage 

behavioural changes among students and staff members on our campus. On December 13, 2023, 

students were actively involved in cleaning plastic materials on our campus, and on December 

14, 2023, a surprise raid was conducted in the college canteen to find out about the single usage 

of plastic, and instructions were given to them to avoid using plastic. 

This proactive measure aimed to create awareness and enforce a commitment to reducing plastic 

consumption within our college community. 

 



 


